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District 14 D- Details 

    

A Message from District Governor Dale High 

Pennsylvania District 14 - D Lions             July 2016 

Wednesday, July 6th, 2016 Mountville Blood drive 

Sunday, July 17th, 2016  Beacon Lodge Appreciation day 

Sunday, July 31th, 2016  District Governors Picnic 

Friday, Aug 5th, 2016 State Council 

Sunday, Aug 7th, 2016 14-D Cabinet Meeting 

 

I’m looking forward to meeting the Clubs in my upcoming visits, wish-
ing the Clubs well, encouraging the Clubs to continue their good work.  
We the Clubs need to be asking and bringing new members into the Li-

ons Clubs.  We need to have less dropped members.  Each Club 
needs to recognize that attendance 
or lack of attendance is not a reason 
to drop members—do not use that 

line on your MMR.  Number one rea-
son for dropping members is for non-
payment of dues.  The reason for be-
ing a Lion is service to people in your 

community.  Alone we can accom-
plish little—together we can accom-
plish great things as we enter this 

new Lions year of service in this 
great District of 14D 

 
 
Together we can do much              
           
                   District Governor  
 
                   Dale L High   
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7/17/16 Beacon Lodge Appreciation 

Day 

Beacon Lodge 

7/25/16 O.V. Willow Street Lions 

Club 

  

 7/31/16 District Governors Picnic 

4:00 

 West Earl Park 

8/5-6/16 State Council Red Lion Hotel 

8/7/16 14-D Cabinet Meeting West Earl Firehouse 

8/9/16 Passing of the Banner West Earl Firehouse 

8/18/16 Lebanon County Sight Picnic Lebanon Park 

8/21/16 PDG Picnic West Earl Park 

8/25/16 Key Member Picnic West Earl Park 

9/6/16 O.V.  Conoy Lions Club Bainbridge Firehouse 

DISTRICT GOVERNORS OFFICIAL VISIT SCHEDULE 

 

FROM YOUR NEWSLETTER EDITOR:  PLEASE FORWARD 

YOUR ARTICLES BY JULY 20TH FOR THE AUGUST NEWS-

LETTER.  LET OTHER CLUBS KNOW WHAT YOUR CLUB IS 

UP TOO!  SHARE YOUR PHOTOS!  EMAIL TO ME At: 

agordon50@frontiernet.net 

Thank you! 
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                       NEW MEMBERS  

 New Member          Club             Sponsor 

                    
                                        

     Stephanie Hartman          East Cocalico Lions Club       Dennis Ensinger 
      
    David Olszewski             East Cocalico Lions Club    Mark Janke 
  
    Diane L Coffey                Lititz Lions Club                   Russell Schreiber 
 
    John R Wendling            Lititz Lions Club                   Aaron Miller 
 
    Tyler M Eisenhaur          Willshire Hills Lions Club    Cheryl Schmidt 
 
    Kathleen A Kreider         Willshire Hills Lions Club    Cheryl Schmidt        
   

                                                    In memorandum 

 

              Keith M Perry                     Elizabethtown Lions Club 
 
              Richard Spratlin                 Ephrata Lions Club 
 
              Harold R Haak                   Lebanon Lions club 
 
              Charles Hamilton               New Holland Lions Club 
 
              H Lezlie Prizer                   New Holland Lions Club 

 

It is with sadness that I report the passing of member-

at-large Lioness Dorothy Horst on Tuesday, May 17th, 

at the age of 102.  She was a Charter member of the 

Heidelberg Twp. Lioness Club and very active until 

just 3 years ago! 

Her Lioness legacy continues through 3 of her daugh-

ters, all of whom are members of the Heidelberg Twp. 

Club.   
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Thoughts from the 1st Vice District Governor,  

Bill Brown 

 Hi Lions 

WOW.   Had a great time at State Conven-

tion. I got to meet the International Presi-

dent, and asked him a question about Lion-

ism. He also has a great sense of humor. 

Then I had a seminar at Beacon Lodge. 

Every time I go there I learn so much. DO 

NOT forget July 17th Lion Appreciation 

Day, with a chicken BBQ. At Beacon Lodge 

starting at 10:00 AM. 

Please try to make it, you won’t be sorry, great food and great 

entertainment, get your reservation in by July 5th.  

I am getting ready to take the next step to 1st VDG. 

Lion Bill Brown 1st VDG        

“Just Ask” 

“Just Ask” is a composite program that supports the efforts of local Lions Clubs 

to recruit new members.  The program helps Club identify their membership 

needs through planning, assessments, and preparation of Club members to effec-

tively represent their Clubs while approaching prospective new members.  The 

program also assists Clubs in determining who the Club would like to target in 

recruiting, providing information and being ready to accept new members. 

If a Club would like to receive information or a presentation regarding the “Just 

Ask” program may contact members Global Membership Team by contacting 

Lion Mike Guinivan at mguinivan@embarqmail.com. 
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 Centennial Service Challenge Goal for the Month of 

July is Relieving the Hunger".  

Relieving the Hunger is not just for the winter. Children are out of 

school until September, and don't get their Breakfast at school until 

September. Many families rely on those meals for their children. So 

donate to a needy family or neighbor, or food bank. Start a garden at a 

nursing home, which will help them with eating fresh vegetables or 

fruits. Or plant a fruit tree.  

 

 

 

 

"Service to others is the rent you pay for your room here on Earth". 

 Quote by Muhammad Ali  

Our Centennial Tracker states: 90 Million people benefited, so far.   

Super Job ! 

 

   

Your club can work on these Centennial Service Challenges all year. I 

know we can exceed our goal of serving 100 million people by June 

2018. Be sure to report your service activities through MYLCI's Ser-

vice Activity Report. We want to Roar about our Service and get 

recognition for our endeavors. For more information you can call or 

(717-517-4679) or email susiee2@verizon.net. 

  

 Just a reminder to start thinking about The Peace Poster Con-

test. Clubs can start to order peace poster kits now at LCI.  

Have a Great 4th of July ! 

 Respectfully, District Centennial Challenge Coordinator  

                              Lion Lorraine Brown 
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   PRIDE! 

 

     “FAB 4” NEWS & VIEWS 

Hello to District 14-D's “Fab 4” Clubs—Blue Ball Area Lionesses, Heidelberg Township Lionesses, Lititz Lionesses, and 
Millersville Lionesses!  Please mark this date in your calendars—Wednesday, October 12, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. at the 
West Earl Fire Hall is the date and place for our next District 14-D Lioness Rally! More info coming next month! 

What an exciting State Convention at Reading last month!  There were fine seminars covering numerous topics, and 
of course I met LOTS of wonderful people. The highlight for me was when I had an opportunity to ask IP Dr. Yamada a 
question about how the Japanese Lioness Clubs were faring (he said 
mostly they have become Lioness Lions Clubs or Lioness members 
have simply joined Lions Clubs).  I used a few Japanese words to 
address him (and he actually understood what I said!). I also had the 
pleasure of accepting, on behalf of Lititz Lioness Evelyn Schreiber, the 
PA Multiple District 14 Lioness of the Year Award!  It was then my 
honor to present it to a very surprised and most appreciative Lioness 
Evelyn at our regular June dinner meeting.  She is a Charter Member 
(1982) and her total commitment and dedication to Lionism has been 
the backbone of the Lititz Lioness Club.  Congratulations, Lioness 
Evelyn! 

On a very sad note, the “Fab 4” clubs lost their eldest member, Lioness Dorothy (Dot) Horst, who just last month 
passed at the age of 102.  Her daughter, Lioness Judy Werner, tells me that Lioness Dot was a Heidelberg Township 
Lioness Charter Member (1983), who could always be counted on to work and bake and help out where needed.  Up 
to the age of 100 she was an active member and became a Member-at-Large only after she moved to the Stoneridge 
Town Center in Myerstown.  Her late husband, Clarence, was very active in the Heidelberg Lions Club. It's good to 
know, though, that Lioness Dot's legacy and good works will live on through her 3 Lioness daughters, all of whom are 
Heidelberg members! 

As an aside, you will see below that I am signing off as a District 14-D Lion/Lioness member, as I am now a proud 
member of the Lititz Lion's Club, too!  Just ask me (or PDG Kathy Ridder) if you would like more information on 
holding a dual membership!   

Very proud to call myself a District 14-D Lion/Lioness, 
Lioness Coordinator Diane Coffey 
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    Mountville Lions Club will have a blood drive on Wednes-

day, July 6, 2016 from 1:00 PM to 6:30 PM at Trinity UCC 

Church, located next to the swimming pool in Mountville.  Do-

nors may reserve a time by calling the American Red Cross at 1

-800-733-2767.  Walk-ins are also welcome.  Soup, sandwiches, 

drinks, and desserts are furnished to all who come in.  Contact 

PCC Steve Benedict at 789-9605 or PDG 

Ron Peters, 285-4795 for more information. 

Come out and give the “gift of life”. 

Send me your photo’s of ac-

tivities or events your club 

has had.  

Let other clubs know what 

you have been up too!  

Email them to 

agordon50@frontiernet.net 
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Christiana Lions Club Lion of the year was awarded to 

George Heebner . He has served as a Lion for 50+ years! 

The award of Lion of  The year was pre-

sented to Lion George by Lion Jim Groff 

and Lion Rick Groff .  

 

 

The Coatesville Community Education Foun-

dation has awarded Lion Rev Linwood Smith 

(Christiana) with the 2016 Lifetime Achieve-

ment Award in Education.    
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